
Term 4 / Week 1  

Thursday 17th October 
Miranda Public School 

KOOKABURRA GAZETTE 

CALENDAR 

PSSA Season 3 begins 

Kindergarten Orientation 1 -        

22nd Oct 

SU Swimming - 23rd Oct 

Film By The Sea Matinee -  

23rd Oct 

Film By The Sea Evening -  

23rd Oct 

PHHS Year 6 Transition  -   

24th Oct 

Kinder Orientation 2 - 30th Oct 

Year 4 Gala Day - 30th Oct 

SU Swimming  - 30th Oct 

PHHS Year 6 Transition  -    

31st Oct 

SU Athletics Carnival - 1st Nov 

Principal’s Message  

 

A special welcome back to Term 4, I 

hope that all families enjoyed a safe and 

happy September holiday break. 

 

 

 

Ethics Class Early Stage 1 

I am very pleased to announce that we now have 2 Ethics classes running 

weekly at Miranda P.S. 

An Early Stage 1 Ethics class began this week. The teacher for the Early 

Stage 1 Ethics class will be Mrs Gargan.  

Mrs Chan will continue to teach the Stage 2 Ethics class. 

It is very exciting to have 2 volunteer Ethics teachers now running classes 

at Miranda. If any parents are interested in completing the training to be an 

Ethics teacher, please speak to Jessica Chan, our parent contact. 

Thank you also to Mrs Chan and Mrs Gargan, who made a special     

presentation of the book Lenny and the Ants. This book will be available for 

borrowing from our school library.  
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Kindergarten Orientation Tuesday 22nd October 10am-11am 

A reminder that our first Kindergarten 2020 Orientation session will take place in the school hall on Tuesday.  

Thank you to all parents who have returned their RSVP for the event. 

If you know any families that have children that are to begin Kindergarten next year, who are in area for         

Miranda and have not completed their 2020 enrolment, please encourage them to do so. 

 

Film By Matinee                 

A reminder that next Wednesday 23rd October, will be the Matinee session of the 

2019 Film By premiere at Event cinemas Miranda. Students attending will be 

leaving the school at approximately 12:00pm and will return before bell time at 

3:10pm. 

We are looking forward to this event, with 3 films from Miranda PS successfully 

being chosen for inclusion in this festival. 

 

Bottle Top Donations 

Thank you to the parents who have donated plastic bottle tops for our sculptures for the “Not Just a Brush Ex-

hibition” to be held at Hazlehurst Galley in           November this year. 

We are still accepting donations so please send into our office if you have some to share. 

 

Parent Contact Details 

A reminder to contact the school to update any change of address or contact details for your child. If you have 

updated or changed address, emails and phone numbers, it is important that the school has the most current 

contact information, should we need to get in contact with you regarding your child. 

 

Applying for Year 7 entry into Selective High Schools 2021 

A reminder to parents who are thinking of applying for a government selective high school for year 7 in 2021, 

the online registration closes on November 11th 2019. 

Notes were sent home with students last term. A reminder that the inten-

tion to apply note should be returned back to the school office as soon 

as possible. 

 

Kind Regards 

Narelle Chaplin     

PRINCIPALS 
AWARDS       

 

Kerry—5/6T 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

SGSCC Affordable Coaching = Maximum Success  

Locations – HURSTVILLE & JANNALI 

The following Term 1 courses are now available 

Spelling, Reading & Writing -Yrs 1 & 2 

Creative Writing - Yrs 2 to 6 

Public Speaking - Yrs 2 to 6 

Children’s Maths & English Coaching Yrs 2 -6 

Preparation for Selective High Examinations  

For more details please ring 

SGSCC SchoolAge Department on T: 9580 7885  

or view our website http://schoolage.sgscc.edu.au/ 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

22nd August 2019 

 

School Uniform Policy 

  
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

This is a reminder that all students are to be wearing correct Miranda Public School uniform when 

attending school or when representing the school at Inter-school events. Unfortunately, we have 

noticed that since the weather has become cooler, several students are wearing items of clothing 

that are not school uniform e.g. different coloured jumpers, jackets, colourful or grey tights and 

colourful long-sleeved shirts under school uniform tops.  If students do not have a Miranda Public 

School  jacket or jumper, they may wear a plain royal blue jumper or royal blue jacket. Boys 

tracksuit pants should be plain royal blue and girls are to wear plain unpatterned blue tights. 

 

Our Uniform shop is open on Wednesday mornings from 9am.  Orders can also be made at the 

school office Mon - Fri. Alternatively, our uniform is for sale at Claudine’s Clothing at Caringbah. 

 

A reminder also to parents, that we have an increasing amount of lost property at the school. If 

your child is missing any uniform items please come in and check, as they may have been placed 

in the lost property.  

 

Could you also ensure that all your child’s clothing is clearly marked with their name to make it 

easier to return any lost items to them.  

 

We do appreciate that the majority of students are adhering to our school uniform policy, 

demonstrating pride in their school and setting an example to others, through their smart 

standards of dress. 

 

Thank you to all parents and caregivers for supporting our school uniform policy. 

 

 

Kellie Shields                                                                                              Narelle Chaplin 

Relieving Assistant Principal                                                               Relieving Principal 

MIRANDA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
3 Sylva Avenue, MIRANDA   2228 

Telephone: 9524 4631   FAX: 9540 4793 
Email: miranda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: www.miranda-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 







Bring your children to a safe and fun environment for our annual Halloween Party held in the 
Summertime Area at Sharks. 

Cost: $5 per person 
2 x Nintendo Giveaways  

Lots of fun and activities to keep the kids entertained with DJ Jazzy, spooky movie, treat 
station, ice cream van available and prizes for the best dressed. 

Children must be accompanied by an adult 

  

Thank you 

 












